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We would first like to start by wishing
everyone a healthy and happy start to
the New Year in 2012. Winter has
finally set in on the farm and as you
can imagine things have slowed down
a bit. It’s just a few pigs and goats and
the chickens hanging around the farm
through winter.

Although the amount of outside work
has subsided we are beginning to sell
our Harwich raised pork and lamb.
Our meat is available in a variety of
individual retail cuts. We also have a
selection of smoked pork products.

Our pigs are raised on dirt and fed an
assortment of grain, fresh vegetables,
and day old bread. Below is a sample
of what the pigs daily meal consists of.
Notice the whole pumpkin, which by
far is a favorite.

Please come by and see us at the farm
for some fresh locally raised pork and
lamb. We also will have some
cranberry related products for sale as
well. The farm stand is located at 374
Main Street in Harwich. The stand is
directly in front of the farm and will
soon be open from 9-12 on Saturday
and Sundays.
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